
larry Remmen, Director 
Community Development 
1025 Roosevelt Avenue 
P. o. Box 647 
Detroit Lakes, MN 5650~-0647 

June 20, 1994 

Re: MMB Docket No.~44 (Ordinance No. 105) 
MMB Docket No. A-5374 (Ordinance No. 107) 

Northwestern Technical College Property; 36.78 acres 

Dear Mr. Remmen: 

The Minnesota Municipal Board acknowledges receipt of the following: 

1) Ordinance No. 107; 

2) the petitioner's request to withdraw the petition in Municipal 
Board file A-5244 (Ordinance No. 105); 

3) the request to transfer the filing fee from A-5244 to Municipal 
Board file A-5274; and 

4) the request to close A-5244. 

The request to withdraw the petition is granted and Municipal Board file 
A-5244 is now closed. The request to transfer the filing fee to 
Municipal Board file A-5374 is also granted. 

Approval of Ordinance No. 107 (A-5374) is on the agenda of the next 
regular board meeting scheduled for July 1, 1994. 

According to law, the ordinance must be filed with the Minnesota 
Municipal Board, the Town of Detroit, the Becker County Auditor, and the 
Secretary of State. We recommend that you also file the ordinance with 
the County Recorder. It will be final upon the Municipal Board's 
approval. 
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The Department of Transportation Mapping Section will review the 
property description at a later date, and you will be contacted if there 
are any problems. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office for assistance. 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

PDL:sjh 

cc: Richard Grabow, City Administrator 


